
 

 

2019 Municipal Elections Early Voting Summary 
 

October 8, 2019 Municipal Election 

The municipalities of Raleigh and Cary will hold municipal elections on October 8, 2019. If no candidate 

in a given race receives a majority of the votes, a runoff election will be held on November 5, 2019. All 

early voting facilities in Raleigh and Cary in addition to the Board of Elections office. 

The City of Durham may have a nonpartisan primary election on October 8, 2019. Voters who reside in 

the Wake County portion of the City of Durham may vote at any available early voting facility open 

during the October 8, 2019 Municipal Election. 

 

November 5, 2019 Municipal Election 

The remaining municipalities in Wake County will hold municipal elections on November 5, 2019. Early 

voting facilities in Apex and Garner will be open in addition to the Board of Elections office. 

If Cary requires a runoff election, the early voting facility located in Cary will be open in addition to 

Garner, Apex and the Board of Elections office.  

If a Raleigh citywide race (Mayor or City Council At-Large) requires a runoff election, all early voting 

facilities located in Raleigh will be open in addition to Garner, Apex and the Board of Elections office.  

If a Raleigh district race (City Council District A, B, C, D, E) requires a runoff election, only the early voting 

facility located in the affected district(s) will be open in addition to Garner, Apex and the Board of 

Elections office.  

If both Raleigh and Cary require a runoff election, the affected early voting facilities in Raleigh will be 

open in addition to Cary, Garner, Apex and the Board of Elections office. 

 

 


